
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To Portland Neighbourhood Plan 

 

                            Re Eden Portland and MEMO Project 

 

The current position with Eden Portland is that the project was unsuccessful in 

securing bid funding in 2018 to progress detailed planning progress but during 

2019 has secured interest from other potential sponsors which are currently being 

negotiated. The basis of these negotiations remain confidential at the current time 

but I am hopeful and I would be prepared to discuss this position with the 

Examiner directly. 

 

It is a key element of the project that it fosters the regeneration of Portland in an 

appropriate and sensitive manner which aligns with the projects sustainability 

intentions. 

 

 
Professor Sir Ghillean Prance FRS, VMH 

Chairman, MEMO Project 
 

 
 




